
 

 

 

Friday March 20, 2020 

COVID-19 Macopharma Business Continuity 

The world is currently going through a major crisis with unprecedented impacts and 

implications. In this context, we are committed to provide continuous service to our 

customers and to support a safe work environment for our employees during this 

complicated period. 

First and foremost, Macopharma will keep as its first priority the well-being of the 

patients and healthcare practitioners who use our products around the world. We will 

work diligently to ensure we continue to provide the highest standards of Quality and 

Safety to all who use our products.     

In these difficult times, our Group is holding daily assessment meetings to update the 

situation and ensure all necessary actions, under our Business Continuity Plan. These 

meetings enable us to keep constant visibility on possible bottlenecks and issues, and 

to enact appropriate contingency plans as required.  

Our Company is also strictly adhering to all recommendations and instructions 

received from Health Authorities in France, in Poland and in Tunisia where our main 

sites are located to protect our staff and secure day to day operations. All 

Macopharma employees worldwide have access to secure remote working 

technology and collaboration tools, allowing them to continue to work off-site. 

We must however consider that transportation and movement of goods may be 

impacted by various actions from Healthcare Authorities around the world. This may 

include a number of new controls and restrictions on access, and could potentially 

create delays on shipments.  

We will keep you informed of developments as the situation evolves. Do not hesitate 

to reach out to us with any questions 

We would like to wish each and every one of you to stay safe and healthy in these 

challenging times. Together we will overcome this challenge and live in a safer world 

afterwards. 
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